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M A N A G E M E N T  L E T T E R


King County Auditor’s Emergency Management Related Audits for 2015-2016

The King County Auditor’s Office has several emergency management related audits on our Council adopted work program that we plan to conduct in this biennium. 

Enhanced 911 – ongoing, complete by end of June 2015
The Council included an expenditure restriction in the 2015-16 budget requiring the Auditor’s Office to conduct a multi-faceted evaluation of King County’s Enhanced 911 program. This evaluation requires the Auditor’s Office to conduct both a financial review and technical audit of the program. We are in the process of conducting this audit, have hired both financial and technical consultants, and plan to complete it by the end of June 2015. In addition to the financial and technical aspects of the audit, we also plan to examine how the current system is governed and identify improvements to decision-making between the County’s E911 program office and the twelve public safety answering points (PSAPs) that serve King County.  

Emergency Medical Services – planned start in June 2015
Our office is required to conduct biennial audits of the EMS levy. We are in the process of conducting survey interviews with Council and Executive stakeholders and Emergency Medical Services regional partners to identify a scope for this audit that will have the most impact. Our office plans to conduct an extensive audit in 2017 in response to the Advanced Life Support (ALS) study.

Office of Emergency Management – planned start in July 2015
Both members and staff raised concerns about the Office of Emergency Management (OEM) frequently during the outreach we conducted in the summer of 2014 to formulate our 2015-16 work program. Particularly, we were asked to look at issues such as OEM’s planning efforts, the extent of regional coordination, and line of succession planning. We plan to start this work in July of 2015 and will conduct further outreach to councilmembers and staff to get their input on audit objectives that will have the most impact. 
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